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LUTHERAN HIGH AT THE Y! 

It’s Official! 

Lutheran High School - Fremont will open in August 2025 inside the beautiful Hazel Keene 

Camp Lodge on the property of YMCA's Camp Christensen in Fremont!  God has blessed us 

with the perfect location to begin our journey of equipping students for the future!   
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Our Mission  
Equipping high school students to be followers of Jesus;  

prepared to lead and serve their family, community, and world.
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Wednesday, December 11 Press Release from Fremont Family YMCA 
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FREMONT, NE — The Fremont Family YMCA (FFY) announces two new initiatives that will establish 
Christensen Family YMCA Camp as a year-round facility serving the educational and recreational 
needs of the Fremont community. In partnership with Lutheran High School, Fremont, the Hazel 
R. Keene Lodge and camp facilities will serve as an educational setting during the academic 
year, integrating outdoor education into the school’s daily curriculum. This arrangement 
provides Lutheran High School, Fremont a temporary location as it develops and explores a 
future permanent home.  
"This partnership allows for expanded educational opportunities in our community," said Lindy 
Hoyer, CEO of Fremont Family YMCA. "By sharing our resources, we're able to support another 
quality educational opportunity & enhanced recreational programming for Fremont residents." 

Fremont Family YMCA Announces 2025 
Educational Partnership & Summer Programming   

MEMBER CONGREGATIONS 
The following congregations have voted to join the Lutheran High Fremont Association. 
Immanuel Lutheran-Hooper, St. Paul’s Lutheran-Arlington and St. Matthew’s Lutheran-Cedar 
Bluffs.  Several others will consider the opportunity at their next congregational meeting. We 
are looking forward to St. Peter-North Bend, Trinity-Fremont, St. Peter’s-Scribner,  and other 
circuit congregations discussing membership at upcoming congregational assemblies. 

YARD SIGNS 
Lutheran High has 50 yard signs announcing our opening. If you would 
like to place one in your yard, please contact Dawn Cooksey at (402) 
990-9444 or stop by the Trinity school office.  

12/10	 Yard Sign Distribution Begins 
01/05	 Enrollment Opens 
01/13	 Admissions Open House 
01/14	 Admissions Open House 
02/09	LuHi Celebration event 
11/15	 Lutheran High Gala 

Admissions Open House times are 
1:00pm-3:30pm and 6:30pm-8:30pm both 
days. For admissions/enrollment information, 
contact Dawn Cooksey @ (402) 990-9444 

IMPORTANT DATES 


